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                              Important Notices 
 
 

NCUA Regulation D Enforcement 
 

In accordance with Federal Regulation D, withdrawal transactions on a savings account should be limited.  
 

Members are allowed 6 transactions per calendar quarter with no fee. Any additional transactions will have a 

$5 fee assessed per transaction. Macon-Bibb Employees Credit Union began assessing the $5 fee on February 

1, 2021. This applies to cash withdrawals, check withdrawals, ACH/bill payment withdrawals, and transfers to 

a CUMoney reloadable debit card. To avoid fees, you should withdraw funds needed only twice per month, 

reduce the amount of your deposits,  or open a checking account at a financial institution which offers checking 

accounts. 
 

 

Back to Regular Hours 
 

Effective June 1, 2021 our branch hours will be Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9am to 5pm; and Tuesday 9am 

to 2pm.  
 

 

Website and Mobile App Usage 
 

Members are responsible for monitoring the Credit Union website www.maconbibbecu.org or mobile app 

(search for maconbibb) for important notices. All loan requests must be completed via the website or mobile 

app. Loan applications will be processed after receipt of a copy of your most recent paystub and the $20 loan 

processing fee. Please use the website and mobile app to check your balance, and to transfer funds to other 

member accounts. 
 

 

Board of Directors Ballots and Annual Meeting 
 

Please print and submit the Board Member Ballot form between June 15th and July 15th 2021. You may also vote 

at the meeting.  
 

The Annual Meeting for Macon-Bibb Employees Credit Union will be held at the Elaine Lucas Senior Center on 

July 29, 2021 at 6pm. To ensure the safety of all attending members face masks are required. 
 

 

American Income Life 
 

The Credit Union is no longer partnered with American Income Life for accidental death insurance. 


